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September 27, 2021 

 

Jeff Harms  

McAtee Construction Company  

P.O. Box 1908  

Sterling, CO 80751 

 

RE: Bolish Pit #2 (M-2007-013) 

Receipt of Corrective Action Documentation 

 

Dear Mr. Harms, 

 

The Division received your above referenced response to the Compliance Problems cited in the 

Division’s inspection report that was conducted on August 25, 2021.  The status of the corrective 

actions in regard to the cited problems are as follows: 

 

Problem: The mine identification sign was not posted at the entrance of the mine site. This is a 

problem for failure to post a mine identification sign as required by Section 3.1.12(1) of the rule. 
 

Corrective action: The Operator shall submit a photo documentation that a proper sign has been 

posted by the corrective action date.  

 

The Division received photo documentation of the entrance sign post at the site and the problem 

is considered resolved. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (720) 774-0040 or brock.bowles@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Brock Bowles 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

 

cc: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
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